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RE: Enterprise Technology - Statewide Contracts - Mandatory - Supplements 

   

This broadcast announces the posting of the Supplements to the User Instructions on the 
statewide contracts for Enterprise Technology.  

The Supplements reflect the following change: 

• Updated Generative AI Procurement Procedures.  

To see the full list of the statewide contracts for Enterprise Technology, click below:  

Enterprise Technology Contracts Listing 

The statewide contracts for Enterprise Technology are mandatory for all State of California 
departments except when the Small Business/Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise 
(SB/DVBE) Off-Ramp provision is utilized. Review the User Instructions for SB/DVBE Off-
Ramp procedures. 
 

If you have questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

Lynne Edison 
lynne.edison@dgs.ca.gov  
(279) 946-8417   

https://www.dgs.ca.gov/%7E/media/Divisions/PD/Acquisitions/Solicitation-Document-Attachments/Award-Listing-Web.xlsx
mailto:lynne.edison@dgs.ca.gov

